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performing effort under the OT agree-
ment, when needed to verify the actual 
costs or reporting used as the basis for 
payment or to verify statutorily re-
quired cost share under the agreement. 

(ii) Clauses that provide for use of an 
IPA to perform the audits. The clause 
must: 

(A) Provide the Agreements Officer’s 
authorized representative access to the 
IPA’s audit reports and working papers 
to ensure that the IPA has performed 
the audit in accordance with GAGAS. 

(B) State that the Government will 
make copies of contractor records con-
tained in the IPA’s work papers if 
needed to demonstrate that the audit 
was not performed in accordance with 
GAGAS. 

(C) State that the Government has 
no direct access to any awardee or sub-
awardee records unless it is found that 
the awardee or subawardee was per-
forming a procurement contract sub-
ject to Cost Principles (48 CFR part 31) 
and/or Cost Accounting Standards (48 
CFR part 99) at the time of agreement 
award. 

(iii) Business Units subject to the Single 
Audit Act. The clause must provide ac-

cess to the extent authorized by the 
Single Audit Act. 

(iv) Record Retention/Period of Access. 
The clause must require that the 
awardee and subawardee retain, and 
provide access to, the records referred 
to in (c)(4)(i) and (c)(4)(ii) of this sec-
tion for three years after final pay-
ment, unless notified of a shorter or 
longer period by the Agreements Offi-
cer. 

(5) Awardee flow down responsibilities. 
Agreements must require awardees to 
include the necessary provisions in 
subawards that meet the conditions set 
forth in this DoD access to records pol-
icy. 

(d) DoDIG and GAO access. In accord-
ance with statute, if an agreement 
gives the Agreements Officer or an-
other DoD component official access to 
a business unit’s records, the DoDIG or 
GAO are granted the same access to 
those records. 

[68 FR 27457, May 20, 2003]
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